
Co-chair, Senator Arnie Roblan 
Co-chair Representative David Goomberg 
 

My name is Judy Wilder.  I live in Portland, Oregon, am retired from 20 years in the juvenile 

justice system, and am a grandmother. 
  

Thank-you for all your continued work, on behalf of the Oregon climate emergency. 
  
From a lifetime of working with children and youth, I have seen the detrimental effects of 

pollution on the bodies, minds and souls of people, especially in marginalized communities.  I 

urge you to craft and pass a strong and just climate bill, that will address the cost of pollution to 

our economy, and the erosion of Oregonians’ health.   
  

I know this is not easy, and at this critical time, it is necessary if we are to have a viable economy 

& health for Oregon citizens.   
 
 

  
Thank-you.  
  

  
Judy Wilder, LPC 
 


